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Comments: Dear Madam or Sir,

   In 1980, Congress passed the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) to preserve and

protect nationally significant public land in Alaska for present and future generations. By that time, unauthorized

cabins had been constructed on federal lands, inside and outside areas ANILCA subsequently designated as

Wilderness.

   These restrictions were put into place to protect federal lands. We must mandate the restrictions be followed.

The restriction rules should be mandated and followed. Removing restrictions from these permits, including the

number of times a permit for an ANILCA cabin may be reissued or who may be listed on that permit is not the

answer now or ever. Keep the current restrictions in place and monitor that they are being followed. For

Wilderness, these changes could mean generations upon generations of a persisting structure. This is not

acceptable.

Best regards,

Ms. Williams


